
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

This is concerning Lonnie; I have known Lonnie at least 20 years. He is a hard 

worker, clean person and helps his neighbors when and if he can to the best of his 

ability. 

The mobile home park has no reason to evict him. His wife, Cindy, is a very nice, 

very helpful and a kind person. Lonnie is her soul support and income. He has just 

become cancer free and has gone back to work. He is a veteran of our country and 

went through the VA for treatment. The park has no reason other than his name is 

on the registry for why they want to take away Cindy’s only support and family 

member from her. This is creating a major hardship for them. 

Lonnie is no threat to anyone in the park. I am in favor of passing this bill. 

Thank you, Annette 


